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?Vanessa Sorensen (Marion Ave.) is participating in The Think Square 3 art show at the Cincinnati
Learning Collaborative in Walnut Hills (2813 Woodburn Ave – 45206) from Oct. 1-31st.  All pieces are
5’’x 5’’ framed to 12’’x12’’ and sell for $100. Artwork can be purchased in-person or online. In-person
viewing hours are Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays from 9am to 3pm (please wear a mask). If you
would like to see the show online visit the Cincinnati Learning Collaborative’s
at:  https://www.cincilearncollab.org/think-square-3

To learn more about Vanessa go to:

Print Shop: www.nessypress.com

Website: www.vanessasorensen.com

Blog: Nessy Designs
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To see how she makes her linocut click below

?Cultural Vistas is pleased to announce the 13 emerging leaders of the 37th class of the Robert Bosch 
Foundation Fellowship Program one of which is Colin Brush, formerly of Lenox Place and currently of
Washington, District of Columbia.

Education: Master of Music in Opera, University of Maryland; Bachelor of Fine Arts in Vocal
Performance, Carnegie Mellon University

Professional Experience: Artistic Administrator, Washington National Opera, The John F. Kennedy
Center for the Performing Arts; Aptitude Consultant, Johnson O’Connor Research Foundation

Fellowship Field: Arts Administration

Fellowship Focus: Arts Administration and Social Impact

The latest cohort of Fellows have backgrounds in the fields of law, government, international security,
urban and regional planning, cultural management, and the NGO sector, among others. Upon arriving
in Germany, they will join a prestigious group of more than 600 young Americans who have completed
the transatlantic journey as Bosch Fellows since the inaugural program in the summer of 1984. This
37th class also marks the final year of the Bosch Foundation Fellowship Program.

The program is fully funded by the Robert Bosch Stiftung, one of the largest foundations in
Germany—which is committed to enhancing transatlantic relations in an effort to help create joint
solutions to global problems.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the program structure has been altered to a nine-month model,
starting on October 1, 2020 and ending on June 30, 2021. After two months of intensive private
language tutoring in their hometowns, the Fellows will take group language classes in Berlin in
October. The Fellows will then participate in a series of three professional seminars beginning in
December and complete one or two high-level practical assignments at leading German institutions
starting in January 2021.

Each seminar will last 3 to 5 days and is designed to expose the fellows to an array of German and
transatlantic issues, as well as enhance their leadership development. During the professional
assignments, Fellows will work directly in their field of expertise alongside key decision-makers from
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Germany’s public and private sectors.
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